Somers Cultural Commission Minutes
April 08, 2013

Present. Linda Abbott, Jackie Haas, Bob Hall, Jay Hutton, Kate Hutton, Rich Mazur, Janice
Steinmetz, Kathy Worcester

Secretary’s Report: The report was accepted as written.
Treasurer’s Report: No check activity. Have $33 of town funds remaining.

Correspondence:
e No new correspondence

Subcommittee Reports:

Calendar

The Waukeen workshop will be postponed to 2014

The other person that wanted to do an Art show has backed out.
Jay will begin designing the 2013-2014 Calendar

The plan is to have the calendars printed prior to the art show

Piedmont Art Show
e The Art Show Subcommittee met and chose the Juror and updated the flyer.
e William Butcher will be the Juror for the fall art show

Piedmont Percolator (Linda Abbott)
e We have our final event this coming Sunday
e The 2013-2014 schedule is ready for printing on the calendar
e Rich volunteered to be responsible for 6 of the Percolator signs

Photography Show

Janice distributed copies of the brochure, which she was able to get printed for free.
Janice will send Jay the brochure file for inclusion on the web site

Janice printed flyers for use at the Library, Town Hall and some businesses.

Janice will be gone from this Saturday to April 20™.

Summer Concerts

e Rich approved the Summer Concert list for the calendar
e Rich will need press releases for the concerts. Kate will coordinate the press releases.

2013 Fall Activity (Jay & Kate Hutton)

e Did research and found a better way secure the stake which is to put PVC pipe in the
ground. All they will have to do is put the stake in the PVC.
e The event is planned for October 19"
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2013 Scholarship (Bob Hall)

e Bob delivered the Scholarship application for the committee to review..
e The group reviewed the artwork and agreed the candidate met the expectation to be
awarded the scholarship.

e Motion: To award a scholarship of $1000 to the student. Motion approved by the
attending members.
e Bob will request the students SS# and photo from the school.

New Business
Web Site (Jay Hutton)

e The new web site is now live. The old site has been saved in the event we need to transfer
some information.

e Bob will be the back-up for web site changes.
[ ]

Drapes

e The drapes have been cleaned and the members reinstalled the hooks prior to the
meeting.

Fundraising

e Will be discussed at the next meeting

Next meeting: May 13, 2013

Respectfully submitted,

Bob Hall
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